
Executive Committee Minutes
SLACK poll 
October 18, 2018

A SLACK poll was conducted to consider allowing the mare owner to subscribe AQHA stallion The Rock in to the 2017 Breeders Trust program.  The stallion was enrolled in the Breeder’s Trust program in 2016 when the mare was initially bred.  However, a rebreed in 2017 was necessary and based on published information, it appeared that the stallion was subscribed in 2017.  
A motion by Alison Umberger, seconded by Casey West, to allow the mare owner to subscribe the stallion, THE ROCK, in the 2017 Breeders Trust program at a $700 subscription fee (2016’s private treaty stud fee).

For the motion :
Melanie Cox-Dayhuff		Casey West		Alison Umberger		
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mike Short			Travis Titlow		Karen Thomas

	
	Against the motion:
		
		
	Motion passed.

